

Woodstock Camera Club

A community of photographers sharing the art of photography

Staying Home Composition



Contest #1

Len Grincevicius - WCC Contest Chair

In October WCC members entered their photos for contest #1. The categories were Covid - Staying Home and Open. All entries were digital and the judging was done on line.

15 photographers entered a total of 26 photos. 11 in Covid and 15 in Open. Our judges were Vic Whitcroft, Bill Boswell and Brian Thompson, thank you for a job well done.

It is my pleasure to announce the Results of Contest #1

Covid

1st Place – Colin Hutchinson – Did Not Stay Six Feet Apart 2nd Place – Lisa Demaline – Let Me Out 3rd Place – Chris Riches – Looking Out at a World Turned Upside Down

Open

1st Place – Len Grincevicius – Serenading the Ladies 2nd Place – Ron Yuzark – Political Economic Disparity 3rd Place – Brian Harris - Touchdown

A big thank you to all entrants and congratulations to all the winners.

Again even though we are not planning any face to face meetings at this point it is the Club's intent to continue with our contests and hold some small group socially distanced outings. Outing as well as contest suggestions are always welcome, talk to any member of the executive.

Len Grincevicius

Contests #2 Contest #2 deadline is 11:59 PM January 6th/2021.

Entries past deadline date will not be accepted. Please follow the new entry guidelines that were sent out on November 27th. The categories are "Water – In Any Form" and "Open".

Digital entries only please.

Ist Place
Colin Hutchinson







© Did Not Stay 6 Feet Apart







© Serenading the Ladies

Staying Home - 2nd and 3rd



2nd Place Lisa Demaline





© Let Me Out



3rd Place Chris Riches

© Looking Out at a World Turned Upside Down



Congratulations 💥



Ipen - 2nd and 3rd

2nd Place Ron Yuzark



© Political Economic Disparity

3rd Place Brian Harris





@ Touchdown

Congratulations

Some head shots not available

Executive Marches On!

2020 has been a challenge for the Woodstock Camera Club and mostly for the Executive putting their heads together to make sure the club success in this difficult time. Thank You for arranging the contests so members can enjoy their photography at home.

Let's support them and give them a big hand!





Linda Feick Program Chair



Hello fellow camera club members

To say this has been an unprecedented season for our club is an understatement! We, like many others, have been forced to limit our contact with each other and cancel our meetings to keep everyone safe.

As September approached we were unsure of what to do, never having to face this before. Our endgame was to learn how to do zoom meetings and as our only alternative this is what we decided to do. So far, they've been a learning experience, but are coming along nicely. I know not everyone is into the zoom meetings but they're fairly easy to connect to if you follow the instructions that Jan has sent out.

We are going to have meetings the second and fourth Wednesday of every month starting in January and a program of sorts will be sent out shortly so that you know what is coming up. We know for some members this is not ideal and it's not the same as meeting in person but we still want to carry-on with our club and we feel zoom is the right way to go. So far the feedback has been positive and we have some good speakers lined up for future meetings.

Due to Covid, we were unable to do Santa House this year which was very unfortunate, but in the grand scheme of things it is better to keep everyone safe especially our older population, the kids, the jolly old elf himself as well as our volunteers! We're sure Santa will be back next year to help us out and all will be very happy to see him!

Due to the lack of funds coming in to support our program we are asking any members that would like to do a presentation to please send the information to me.

We are trying to have a mixture of Club presenters and guest speakers to mitigate the cost. Another tradition that has gone by the wayside is our Annual Christmas Potluck. We hope that everyone will keep their recipes handy and we'll be able to meet again next year for our get-together. We trust that everyone will have an enjoyable Christmas season and the happiest of New Year's even though it will be a little different this year. Stay safe everyone.

Linda Feick
Program Chair

Support the
Local Businesses.
Great Christmas Gifts
for your family
and friends









Wishing you a Safe and Happy Holiday Season.



Rick Dutton President



Dave Feick Vice-President



Linda Feick - Program Chair



Tuesdee Maranger Secretary



er Len Grincevicius Contest Chair



Jan Grincevicius Communications



Karen Aubin Treasurer

WCC Executive